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SUBCOMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION 

 
Commission of Judicial Fitness and Disability 

Compensation Plan Changes 
 

On April 11th, the Public Safety Subcommittee recommended acknowledging receipt of a 

report from the Commission on Judicial Fitness and Disability on compensation plan 

changes. 

 

The Judicial Department reported on behalf of the Commission on Judicial Fitness and 

Disability that the Commission has approved a 6.95% salary increase for the Executive 

Director position to offset the employee 6% PERS pick-up, effective June 1st, 2019.  This 

change is consistent with other compensation plan changes made during the 2017-19 

biennium. 

 

The Public Safety Subcommittee recommends approval. 
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